

Delphic Elementary School Weekly News

At Delphic School Students and Staff are Safe, Respectful, and Responsible

August 29, 2025

SUPERINTENDENT/PRINCIPAL MESSAGE

Dear Parents and Families,

No School Monday, September 1st

The school will be closed for Labor Day on Monday, September 1st. Enjoy the 3 day weekend!

Annual Fundraiser Dinner

Please join us for our first meeting regarding our annual fundraiser dinner on Tuesday, September 2nd at 6:00pm in the school office. We hope to see you there!

Fall Pictures

Our fall picture day is September 23rd. We are using the same photographer as last year, Taryn Burkleo. An order form will be sent home the week of September 15th. Please fill out and have your student bring the order form and payment (cash or check, written to Photography by Taryn) on the day of pictures.

Items to Not Send to School

Please do not send your child to school with candy or sugary drinks. If these come to school, we will ask students to dispose of them or put them away and take them home. Thank you for supporting us in helping kids make healthy choices at school.

Personal Items at School

Students are free to bring toys from home. However, they are responsible for them, and are to be used only at recess. Delphic will not be responsible for any lost or broken items.

For the kids!

Mrs. Carver

Superintendent/Principal, Email: icarver@delphic.k12.ca.us



K-2 GRADE

The kindergarteners are learning to write their names and working on numbers 1-10 using manipulatives. First and second graders are practicing their stories and working on spelling pages daily. In math, the first graders are working on 10 facts and second graders are working on simple addition and subtraction facts. In the afternoons, we have been having fun with Mystery Science. Have a great three day weekend!
 cday@delphic.k12.ca.us

3-5 GRADE

• We started our Wonders curriculum this week—please remember to practice spelling words at home! In math, 3rd grade began reading data graphs, 4th grade is working on factors and multiples, and 5th grade is learning how to find the volume of rectangular prisms. In science, we studied energy transfer and had fun experimenting with Rube Goldberg machines. In music, we discussed how classical music can evoke emotions, and in Spanish, we've started learning the alphabet and counting. Have a great 3 day weekend! bramsden@delphic.k12.ca.us

6-8 GRADE

• This week we started to work on a science poster project to prepare for Science Week. We practiced how to construct our boards, how to find information for the poster, and how to present using scripts we write about our topics. During math classes, we've started taking our math diagnostics for i-Ready. In English, we've been working toward our goal of being better summary writers.

aarkie@delphic.k12.ca.us



(Safe Afterschool For Everyone)
Happy Friday Delphic families! Volleyball season has started again, please make sure your athlete comes to school prepared for practice with water bottles and appropriate clothes. Have a great weekend!

-Kelly-

UPCOMING EVENTS

- → September 1: No School, Labor Day
- → September 2: Fundraiser Dinner Parent Meeting, 6:00pm
- → September 10: Field Trip, Grades 6-8 Castle Crags River Trail
- → September 23: Picture Day

For meal offerings, please see the monthly menu.

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its Agencies, offices, and employees, and institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from discriminating based on race, color, national origin, sex, disability, age, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights activity in any program or activity conducted or funded by USDA.

Delphic Elementary School

1420 Delphic Road, Montague, CA 96064-9234, 530-842-3653, cell 530-643-1700, www.delphic.k12.ca.us